

435 West North Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53212-3146 414-374-5850 414-562-8620 fax www.tmul.org

May 17, 2005

Steven L. Mahan
Director, Community Development Grants Administration
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells Street, #606
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mahan:

The Milwaukee Urban League (MUL) and the Urban Entrepreneur Partnership (UEP) are working together to help business growth and development in our community. I am on the UEP Board and they are housed in our building. We were happy to learn of their recent award, and agree to serve as the fiduciary agent for the UEP's Block Grant award.

As you know, MUL has a long term working relationship with the CDGA office and we are pleased to assist with this important initiative.

Sincerely

Ralph Hollmon, President and CEO

RH/tfm

Cc: Tina Kelly-Beckett

2011

ා